
Massachusetts  State  Police
seek man wanted in connection
with  nightclub  homicide;
$5,000 reward
“We and our partners at the Essex County District Attorney’s
Office, Lawrence Police, and the United States Marshals are
seeking FRANKLIN LARAS for the Dec. 24, 2023 homicide of a 29-
year-old man in a #Lawrence nightclub.

The U.S. Marshals Service is offering a $5,000 reward for
information about the whereabouts of Franklin Laras.

Please view the poster below and call law enforcement if you
have info on LARAS or his whereabouts.”-Massachusetts State
Police.
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